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GES’s 29th Annual Grace Conference

Less than two months to go. Have you registered? Please 
pray for the final preparations. 

CAMP COPASS, DENTON, TX
MAY 20-23, 2024

MARCH 9-10
Boise Regional Conference

Ken, Kathryn, and Pastor David Janssen (from Utah) con-
ducted a regional conference at Lake Hazel Bible Church. 
David and Ken were the main speakers, and during seven 
sessions, they discussed some of the Lord’s most difficult 
parables.

We also had two break-out sessions, one for the women led 
by Kathryn and one for the men led by Ken. Both groups 
discussed the Parable of the Good Samaritan. Some women 
suggested it would be great to have a women’s conference in 
the future.

Boise Regional Conference

Boise Conference: Ken, the Kabels, the Ritchies, Kathryn, and David Janssen

Where did David Janssen get Joseph’s coat of many colors at the Boise 
Regional?

David has known many of the church’s people for years. He 
spoke at the Sunday morning service. The church put on a 
superb lunch after the worship service. Everybody at the 
church made us feel at home. A special note of thanks goes 
to Brian and Jen Ritchie for hosting and feeding us for four 
days.   
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Berean Memorial
Church

Lunch with 
Warren Wilke

Prayer Requests

The Hungry Inherit Is 
Now in Italian!

YouTube Mini-Videos 
Increasing Impact

April 10 Online 
Debate on James 2

IRVING, TX
MARCH 10

My (Bob) gradual globetrotting 
through Genesis finally reached the 
last third of the book. I spoke on “The 
Great Sin of Simeon and Levi (Gen 
34:1-31)” and “Suffering Preceding 
Glory for Joseph (Genesis 37).” It was 
great to see everyone again. 

Warren led me to faith in Christ in 
September of 1972. That was near-
ly fifty-two years ago now. Warren 
turned seventy-six the day after our 
lunch outing. I am eternally grateful 
to him. 

Please pray for GES Board chairman 
Brad Doskocil, who is recovering from 
surgery to remove a toe and a blood 
clot in his leg. Also, please pray for our 
conference, three books we are trying 
to have in print by the conference, our 
radio outreach, and our regional con-
ferences, including April 5-6 in Port-
land, OR, and May 3-5 in Milan (Italy). 

Matt finished the cover and typeset-
ting, and the final proofing was done. 
It is now available on Amazon in Italy, 
the U.S., and all countries where Am-
azon operates.

A year ago, in the April 2023 Part-
ner’s letter, I reported that our You-
Tube channel now had 7,430 subscrib-
ers. Amazingly, we now have 9,830 
subscribers! We likely will pass 10,000 
subscribers before the end of April.

We post short five- to ten-minute vid-
eos by Bob and Ken each Monday and 
Friday. Type in YouTube Grace Evan-
gelical Society, and you see our videos. 

At Standing for Truth Ministries, I 
(Bob) will debate Sean Griffin at 6 PM 
Eastern time on whether regeneration 
is by faith alone or by faith plus works. 
The video should go up on our YouTube 
channel within a few days. 

Online meeting of the Old Testament Commen-
tary authors and editors on March 18

Berean Memorial Church - March 10

Bob with his spiritual father, Warren Wilke


